
Hello Wayne 
  
On behalf of all residents and staff 
a big thank you for a great concert 
on Friday 5th December. Once again the 
house was packed and all the 
residents had a great time, they all 
enjoyed the music immensely, we 
appreciate your coming and hope you 
all have a great Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 
 
Hope to see you again soon. 
 
 
 
Carol Charman 
Reception 
Willandra Village, Cromer 
 
Tuesday 9th December 2008 
 
 


